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  Colby School News Issue 35:  
Thursday 22nd June 2023  

Monday 26th June 2023 Breakfast Club from 8am.  £5.   
Year 5 / 6 Football at lunchtime.   
After School Club until 5pm.  £5.   

Tuesday 27th June 2023 Breakfast Club from 8am.  £5.   
Colby Choir practice with Mrs Towers 8.30am (no charge). 

New Reception Induction Meeting for parents / carers at 9.15am.   
KS1 Football Club with Ben 3 – 4.15pm.  £5.  (After School Club 
available after to 5pm) 
Girls’ Football Club with Hannah 3 – 4.15pm.  £5.  (After School Club 
available after to 5pm) 
After School Club until 5pm.  £5. 

Wednesday 28th June 2023 Breakfast Club from 8am.  £5.   
Cricket Club 3.15 - 4.15pm with cricket coach £5.  (After School Club 
available after to 5pm)  
Athletics Club After School Club until 5pm.  £5.  

Thursday 29th June 2023  Breakfast Club from 8am.   
Tag Rugby at lunchtime.     
KS2 Football Club after school 3 - 4.15pm with Ben £5.  (After School 
Club available after to 5pm) 
Netball Club after school 3 - 4.15pm with Mr B £5.  (After School Club 
available after to 5pm) 
KS2 Gardening Club 3 – 4.15pm £5. PLACES AVAILABLE.  
(After School Club available after to 5pm). 
 

Friday 30th June 2023  Breakfast Club from 8am. 
 After School Club until 5pm.  £5. 

 

 
Wednesday 28th to Fri 30th June: Induction days at Aylsham High School for current Yr 6 pupils. 
Wednesday 28th to Fri 30th June: New Reception Induction Mornings (one morning for each child 
– you should have received an email to let you know which morning your child is invited).      
Friday 7th July: Free Dress Day – please bring a tombola prize for the FOCS Summer Fayre. 
Monday 10th July – Friday 14th July:  Sport Week.   
Friday 14th July:  Friends of Colby School Summer Fayre from 3pm.    
Monday 17th July: Ruby Class trip to ROARR Dinosaur Park. 
Thursday 20th July: Sapphire class trip to How Hill. 
Friday 21st July:  School breaks up for the Summer holiday.   
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School Photos 
School photo proofs have been sent home this week with your child.  If you would like to order any, 
please do so online by 28th June so there is time for them to be printed before we break up for the 
summer holidays.  We have been asked to say that if you would like to send in a cheque/cash with 
your order into school, then they will be collected by courier, but we need these in by Tuesday 27th 
June please. Thank you. 
 

 
Headteacher Awards  

Charlie (Amber) for showing kindness to a friend 
Stanley (Amber) for excellent programming of 4 sprites in computing 

All of Amber Class for fantastic behaviour and enthusiasm on their trip to Wroxham! 
Ralph (Amber) for brilliant independent writing 

 
 

 

 
Free-Dress Day Friday 7th July 2023 

There will be a free-dress day on Friday 7th July 2023.  Please could you send in tombola prizes for 
the FOCS Summer Fayre – all donations gratefully received.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Sunday 25th June all Colby children are invited to attend the Junior Parkrun at Blickling Estate. 
Hannah B will meet any children wishing to do it at the start of the run which is next to the overflow 
car park at the Blickling Hall site. Some of our children already take part in the weekly fun run and it 
would be great to see a larger group from Colby School there.    
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Sun protection cream reminder  

During periods of sunny weather, we ask that parents apply high factor sun protection to children 
before school.  If your child(ren) require(s) additional sun protection cream during the school day, 
please send them with cream to keep in their school bag.  Sun protection cream is also kept in 
school and if staff have concerns that a child has not got adequate protection they will be given 
cream to self-apply.  If you do not want your child to receive sun protection cream in this 
circumstance, please send a note to the school office so we can update our medical records 
accordingly.  Thank you.  Let’s hope this beautiful weather continues.   
 
 

 
Key Stage 2 Crazy Sleepover  

The KS2 Crazy Sleepover has nearly arrived!  Year 6 children have moved in on and we look 
forward to welcoming Emerald and Ruby Class children to join the fun on Friday night at 6pm.  We 
know they are all very excited! 
Lots of Key Stage 2 will be coming to the Crazy Sleepover on Friday night, so it will be a packed 
school.  We found it very hot in classrooms last night, just with Year 6, so we’re recommending 
children travel light tomorrow night.  No pop up tents, please – it will be too hot for them and there 
is not room for them.  A simple lino is ideal or a small air bed.  Children should bring a light blanket 
or sleeping bag.  Teachers will go through any questions with children in class tomorrow.  If your 
child is feeling nervous about sleeping over, they are very welcome to come for evening activities 
and then be picked up at 10pm.  Let me know if you would like to do this, or to have it as a back-
up, if it will help your child feel more comfortable.      
 
 
 
 

 

Please could we ask that you check your ParentPay accounts and look at paying any outstanding 
balances.  We are rapidly coming to the end of the Academic year, and we will have to balance our 
books before we start to roll-over into the new Academic year.  We will need to carry out the roll-
over in the last week of the term. 

Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Summer fair raffle 
 
This is to be my last ever Colby raffle!!!  Please please let’s make it the biggest and best it can be. 
 
Tickets will be going out with children soon. Please could I ask you to do your very best to sell as 
many as you can, and return monies and stubs in envelopes provided.  
 
As it is my last raffle, and the end of my Colby era, I will be providing a special prize to the child 
who sells the most tickets. 
 
Any questions or for more tickets please see me at drop off or collection 
 
Jo Rochester 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christine Mead 
 
 
 

 


